## Jamboree Heights State School Parent & Citizens Association



\*

35 Beanland Street Jamboree Heights QLD 4074



Email: info@jhss.com.au



Telephone: (07) 3725 5600



President: Mrs Trista Lyle

\*

Vice – President: Mrs Amanda Scandrett Mr Daniel Dryden

\*\*

Treasurer: Mrs Linda Twidale

\*

Secretary: Mrs Sarah McDermott Dear Community Member,

## **Humble request for support**

Every 2 years, Jamboree Heights State Schools hosts its fete. This year, the **'Once Upon a Time Festival'** will be held on Saturday 1<sup>st</sup> of June 2019.

The support of the broader centenary and surrounding communities is vital in ensuring a successful day, both in terms of our fundraising efforts and in terms of an exciting and rewarding day for the families that attend.

In this challenging economic climate, it is more important than ever to focus on a sense of community. The JHSS P&C are dedicated to ensuring your support is properly acknowledged and provides maximum value to you.

The 'Once Upon a Time Festival' is the single most important fundraiser that the P&C undertakes. The P&C deliver very real benefits to the children in our school. Since 2013 we have spent over \$1 Million on upgrades to playgrounds, technology, music and sports programs to benefit both our children and the broader community.

The attached proposal gives you more information on ways you can support our event. Support of any kind, including donation of prizes, sponsorship or donations of services, or hosting an external stall, would be much appreciated.

We thank you in anticipation, and look forward to the opportunity of working with you.

Please speak with the school representative who has approached you, or email <a href="mailto:info@jhss.com.au">info@jhss.com.au</a> to organize your support or to seek additional information.

Best Regards,

Trista Lyle JHSS P&C President <u>info@jhss.com.au</u> Libby Schuring
Fete Coordinator
elizabethschuring@gmail.com

